

Wednesday 13 July 2022

Dear parents & carers,

I am writing to inform you of some uniform changes that will be implemented from now until the end of term due to rising temperatures and academy events.

Thursday 14th July - non uniform day

Students can attend in non-uniform. Please ensure that attire is appropriate for school for example, no crop tops. Please ensure your child brings their PE kit if they have PE on this day.

Friday 15th July - sports day

Students can attend in their PE kits. With such high temperatures, please remember to encourage sun hats, water bottles and sun cream.

Monday 18th July - Friday 22nd July - PE Kits

Due to the weather forecast for this week, students may, if they wish, attend the academy in their academy PE kit.

I will write to you again on Monday with details of end of term arrangement.

Kind regards,

Mrs C Watson Principal

